
Dear EFCRP Supporter, 

The Education Foundation of Cotati/Rohnert Park is proudly hosting its 
34th  Annual Sharing of the Green Auction and Dinner Gala

Saturday, March 28, 2020. 
“Our Vision for Educational Excellence is 2020”

We thank you for your many years of support and generosity. On behalf of the school children of Cotati and 
Rohnert Park, we are writing to ask for your continued support of the 

Education Foundation's Grant Program.

Our signature event will take place at the beautiful DoubleTree Hotel Grand Ball Room. 
Enjoy cocktails, social hour, delicious dinner, silent and live auction, and dancing. 

There will be a costume parade for those who wish to dress the part.

Donations and Sponsorships from businesses such as yours continue to make our event a success every year. 
Proceeds go directly to support the students and teachers of the Cotati/Rohnert Park Unified School District. 

Because of your donations; books, audio-visual equipment, musical instruments, iPads, playground equipment 
and so much more become part of our children’s educational development. 

All donors receive a receipt for tax purposes and community recognition as a business that cares about the 
quality education of our children. The Education Foundation of Cotati/Rohnert Park is one of the most active 

in Northern California. It is one of the oldest non-profits in Rohnert Park. Since 1983, we have contributed over 
1.7 million dollars to our schools through grants to classroom teachers. We are recognized as the fundraising 

organization most supporting public education in Cotati and Rohnert Park. 

Enclosed is a worksheet describing the various levels of sponsorships that benefit your business. Your gi� 
donation or sponsorship is a true reward in the investment toward the children's future in our community. 

Every child deserves the best educational opportunities possible. This is your opportunity to help make that a 
reality. Sonoma County has su�ered greatly with the millions in budget cuts over the last several years. Our 

children need your help now more than ever. We appreciate your consideration of this worthy cause. 

Please submit all donations/sponsorships by Tuesday, January 21, 2020 to
The Education Foundation of Cotati/Rohnert Park or EFCRP 

PO Box 2736 Rohnert Park, CA 94927  Tax ID number: 94-2900185
If you have any questions feel free to contact us.

Sincerely, 
Co-Chairs Vera Blanquie and April Nelson for Sharing of the Green

www.efcrp.org
The Education Foundation of Cotati/Rohnert Park

Vera: 707-480-6408 | April: 707-888-0428

Thank you to our 2019 $5000+ cash sponsors!


